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What Colleges and Universities Should Do Following The
Supreme Court Admissions Decision

Event

7.20.23


1:00 PM — 1:30 PM EDT

The Supreme Court’s June decision severely restricted the ability of colleges and universities to

consider race as a factor in their admission policies. After reviewing the race-conscious admission

policies at both Harvard and the University of North Carolina, the Court struck down both programs,

impacting how race can be used to foster a diverse student population. This 30-minute session will

briefly review the decision and then focus on practical recommendations for colleges and

universities updating their policies and procedures. We will also discuss steps that schools can take

if they may want to bolster diversity on their campuses without running afoul of the Supreme Court

directives.   

If you have any questions, please contact Elizabeth Hickman.

Fisher Phillips is committed to providing access to all of our events for disabled attendees.

Automated closed captioning is available for all of our webinars. For other accommodation inquiries,

please give us three business days advance notice prior to the scheduled event by

contacting Elizabeth Hickman. Thank you.
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